
 

 

A message from Hon. Vice Chancellor, Galgotias University 
 

Dear Teaching and Non-Teaching Staff, 

I hope this message finds you well. Today, I wanted to address an important matter that is of 
utmost importance to all of us: Ensuring the safety and security of all at Galgotias University 
Community. As Vice Chancellor, I want to reassure you that we are fully committed to 
providing a secure environment where everyone can thrive and excel. 

At Galgotias University, we understand the significance of creating a safe and secure campus 
for our students, staff and all other stakeholders. As you aware that, we have already 
implemented several measures to address this concern and ensure a proactive approach 
towards safety. I would like to highlight some of these initiatives that are currently in practice: 

1. Robust mechanism for students to share concerns: A strong mechanism for students to 
voice their concerns and grievances is in place. This allows us to address their issues 
promptly and ensure their well-being within our university community. We value their 
feedback and strive to continuously improve our processes. 

2. Strengthening the Student Welfare Committee, Proctorial Board, and Discipline 
Committee: These committees play a vital role in maintaining discipline, student welfare, 
and a positive campus environment. We are committed to strengthening their capabilities 
and empowering them to effectively handle student welfare matters and disciplinary issues. 

3. Enhanced security at hostel rooms and entrance gates: Implemented measures to 
enhance security at hostel rooms and entrance gates. At entry point handheld detection 
devices were deployed to detect any prohibited items and advanced video analytics 
technology to detect and alert security personnel about incidents such as fights, loitering, 
or trespassing will be deployed soon. These measures contribute to a safer and more 
secure campus for everyone. 

While we have made significant strides, we believe that there is always room for 
improvement. We value your expertise and insights, and I encourage each one of you to 
contribute your suggestions and ideas to further enhance our safety and security measures. 
Your perspective is crucial in shaping a robust framework that aligns with the evolving needs 
of our community. 

Please feel free to share your suggestions and recommendations through the designated 
channels, such as the faculty forums, staff meetings, or directly with the concerned committee 
members. Your input will be carefully considered, and we will work collaboratively towards 
implementing the feasible and effective suggestions. 

Together, we can create an environment where safety and security are paramount. Your 
continued support and dedication are invaluable in fostering a culture of trust and well-being 
within Campus. 

Thank you for your unwavering commitment to our shared mission of providing a 
transformative educational experience for our students. 

Your Suggestions matter the most to us! 

Best Wishes, 

Dr. K. Mallikharjuna Babu 

Vice-Chancellor, Galgotias University 


